@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources
May 14, 2025

Richard Mittasch

Grand Island Resources LLC

12567 West Cedar Road, Suite 250
Lakewood, CO 80228

Re: Extension Approval No.1, Decision Date for CN-1,
Cross Gold Mine, Permit No. M-1977-410
Dear Mr. Mittasch,
On May 14, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your request
to extend the decision date for Conversion Application No. 1 from July 6™ to September 30%, 2025. The

Division hereby approves the extension request for September 30, 2025.

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

(o

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Jared Ebert; DRMS
Lucas West, DRMS

ec: Richard Mittasch, Grand Island Resources, LLC, rmittasch@nedmining.com
Ben Langenfeld, Lewicki & Associates, PLLC, benl@lewicki.biz
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